
 
 
‘Pop Up’ Trade Concessions on Cornwall Council Assets 
 
I am delighted to inform you that the tender has now closed and it has been a success; we have 
received in total 68 individual tender applications and these have ranged from high quality food 
concessions, sports providers, beach equipment and an artist.   
 
The tenders have now been assessed and unfortunately there was no suitable concession 
opportunity at either Longstone Park or Brunel Green in Saltash at this time. 
 
The intention is to inform all unsuccessful tenderers and also retender the sites during January 
2017. 
 
If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me at the email address below. 
 
 
Jon Mitchell 
Public Space Team Leader 
popupsites@cornwall.gov.uk 
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